
 

 
ATTENTION WAIVER AND PCS PROVIDERS 

AUDIT PAYOUTS  
FOR CLAIMS THAT WERE UNDERPAID ON THE 11/10/15 RA 

During the systematic recycle of Waiver and PCS claims that were denied in error on the 11/3/15 
RA, some claims pending for pre-payment review were not captured and were underpaid on this 
week’s RA (11/10/15).  Those claims have been identified and an audit payout is being done to 
pay providers the additional amounts owed on these claims.  This check write will be dated 
Wednesday, 11/11/15 with EFT deposits occurring on Thursday, 11/12/15 or Friday, 11/13/15 
depending on the Provider’s bank.   A special  RA dated 11/11/15 will be posted for providers.   

An audit recovery will be created on the 11/17/15 check write to offset the audit payout and 
those claims that were used to create the audit payout will be adjusted. 

No action is required by providers and we apologize for any inconvenience this has caused. 
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